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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY SERVICE
Pasig City, Philippines

Office of the Director

ADVISORY

FOR: Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
CLMD & CID Chiefs
Regional and Division IT & HRD Officers
Public School Heads & IT Coordinators of Concerned Schools

FROM: Y.C. ABANIL
Director IV 74-

AGENDA: ©Updates on the Orientation Date for the National Rollout of the
“Be Internet Awesome” Program Phase II

DATE: 28 July 2022

In reference to the unnumbered OUA Memo for the National Rollout of the “Be
Internet Awesome” Program Phase II (see attached), please be informed that the
orientation schedule on 28 July 2022 will no longer push through. On the other
hand, sessions on 02 and 03 August, 9:00 AM-12:00 PM will continue as planned.

For clarifications, you may contact Ms. Kathleen Aisa Bandiola, ICTS - User
Support Division through (02) 8635-7369/8633-7264 or thru MS Teams chat/
email at kathleen.bandiola@deped.gov.ph

For immediate dissemination and compliance.

Thank you.
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